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Date:     March 16, 2020 
To:        Superintendents
[bookmark: _GoBack]From:   Colt Gill, Director of the Oregon Department of Education and Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction
RE:       UPDATE: ODE COVID-19 FAQ for Oregon Schools
Information and updates about COVID-19 and school closures is flowing quickly and continues to evolve. On Sunday, March 15th ODE released an “FAQ for Oregon’s School District Leaders Responding to COVID-19.” This document is being re-released today with 7 new answers and updates which are placed at the top of the document. (Note: Now a separate webpage.)
ODE staff will turn this document into a living FAQ webpage that will be searchable and organized by categories. We anticipate this being available by the end of day Wednesday. 
We’ve also created a dedicated email address for all COVID-19 questions. Please save and utilize ODECOVID19@ode.state.or.us to route any questions that need response on any subject matter related to responding to COVID-19 or school closure. We’ve developed a system to both reply and to track and elevate key questions into the FAQ. Using this email, rather than emailing me, will be the best way to ensure we track and respond in a timely way.
A one-hour webinar will be offered on Tuesdays and Fridays for at least the next two weeks. I will send superintendents a separate email with log-in information. The first 20-30 minutes of the webinars will be me (and possibly key staff)  sharing any new updates, then working through COSA to discuss topics that have been elevated as most important, with time following for questions. 
Finally, please note, when you see that I have added an italicized statement at the end of a question, it means a new statewide solution is in the works. Please watch for updates in the next 24 hours. 

Thanks,
Colt
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